
John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor 

April 29, 2014 

RON TRULLINGER 
UNITED TELEPHONE COMPANY OF THE NORTHWEST 
310 SW PARK AVE 11TH FL 
PORTLAND OR 97205 

RE: Advice No. OR14-02 

Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr SE 

Salem, OR 97302-1166 
Mailing Address: PO Box 1088 

Salem, OR 97308-1088 
Consumer Services 

1-800-522-2404 
Local: 503-378-6600 

Administrative Services 
503-373-7394 

On March 28, 2014, United Telephone Company of the Northwest filed revised 
sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR No. 3. On April 3, 2014, the company filed 
replacement sheets, as well as an Application to Waive Statutory Notice 

This filling establishes Core Connect 2, a new bundle for business customers. 

In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of April 29, 
2014, the following sheets will become effective with service rendered on and after 
April 30, 2014: 

Schedule AE-4, 3rd Revised Sheet 35 
Schedule AE-4, 3rd Revised Page 36 
Schedule AE-4, 3rd Revised Sheet 37 
Schedule AE-4, 2nd Revised Sheet 38 
Schedule AE-4, 2nd Revised Sheet 39 

One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files, along with a completed 
copy of the Application to Waive Statutory Notice. 

Bryan Conway 
Administrator 
Telecom and Water Division 
(503) 378-6200 
Fax: (503) 373-7752 

unitedtelOR14-02 

Enclosures 


